
 

 

December 10, 2011 

 

 

TO  :  William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

 

 

FROM :  George E. Seagraves, Fire Chief 

 

 

RE  :  FIRE STATION ONE-APPARATUS FLOOR SURFACING 

 

 

 

Attached is a memo from Lt. Rakosnik detailing the request to waive bid and award a contract to 

surface the apparatus floor at Fire Station One. 

 

This is the same company that did the floor covering at Fire Station Two.  They did excellent 

work and worked well with the Village.  During the work and curing process our vehicles will be 

outside.  It is very important to work with a company that knows how to manage the project. 

 

They have done all of the new stations in the area and have performed warranty work for us.  

They received all high praise from all contacts. 

 

 

 

GES:lh 

 

 

Attachment 


